
 

 December 2020 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

SAVE THE CHILDREN 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – do your bit in a Christmas Knit 
 

This year we will be supporting ‘Save the Children’  Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 

11th December. 

 

The children will need to wear their usual school uniform of trousers/skirt and replace 

their school top with a Christmas Jumper for the day.   

 

The children are asked to bring in 50p voluntary donation to support this worthy cause 

and hand their money to their class teacher in the morning. 

 

We would also like the children to wear their Christmas Jumpers (no charge) on their 

Christmas Dinner Day 

 

Tuesday     15th December     Reception, Nursery and Day care 

Thursday    17th December    Years 1,2,3,4,5 and 6. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 
Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk


 
 

 

 


